
From: Susan Anglin [mailto:crazya@centurytel.net]  

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 9:22 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo River hog farm moratorium 

 

As an Arkansas dairy farmer, I am opposed to the moratorium on the hog farm in the Buffalo River 

watershed. 

We use sound science and proven research for how we produce food and protect the environment. This 

action has a far reaching effect on all farms in Arkansas.   

 

Susan Anglin 

5985 S.W. Anglin Road 

Bentonville, AR 72712 

 


